
 

BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA- QATAR 

BHPS/CIR NO: 44/2022-’23                                                           DATE: 02/11/2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Bhavans!!! 

The following points are with reference to Circular No.23 already circulated to parents in 

September 2022. This is a reminder. 

1. All students should come to the school in full uniform as per the instructions given in the 

School diary.  

2. Personal hygiene, haircut/hair put up, nail etc. to be checked periodically at home, even 

though these are checked at School. 

 3. Suggested to use School transportation in place of other means, for saving time and for 

the safety of students. 

 4. Avoid sending mobiles with students to school as Ehtaraz is not required for 

travelling by Metro or taxi. Therefore students should not carry Mobile phones 

to School from tomorrow. 

 5. Keep communicating with subject teachers through Student diary and check the diary 

regularly.  

6. Send the students regularly to school and avoid taking leave especially during Exams, if not 

indispensable.  

7. Avoid sending children to school with any electronic gadgets or expensive wrist 

watches/ Smart Watches and jewelry. School will not be responsible for loss of 

such items. It is noticed that a few students come to the school wearing gold 

ornaments, even after repeated reminders.( Already notified in School Diary also) 

8. Parents are requested to pay the school fees as per the schedule given in the School Diary.  

 

With warm regards 

 
Principal 


